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Admin. Team Message:  Welcome back!  We are rolling up our sleeves and heading into Term 2! Let’s keep working together to move our little ones forward in a safe and engaging learning environment. Thank you, always, for your continued support!  A reminder to please return your child’s chromebook is you haven’t already. Thank you.
This is Mrs. Spears’ last month with us! She is retiring at the end of January. We thank her for being our Admin. Assistant for many years. She was likely the first person you spoke to when registering your child and answered many of your questions. She has handed out a ton of ice, Band-Aids and advice to our little ones over the years! Thank you Mrs. Spears! We appreciate you and wish you a wonderful retirement filled with fun, reflection and family! 
Gentle Reminders: 
· Please remember to send your child to school with a filled water bottle. We do not have fountains. Rather we have water filling stations, which requires a bottle or a cup.
· Please send your child to school dressed for the weather. We have limited supplies of items and our children play outside more this year. An extra set of pants etc. in the school bag is a good idea for children of all ages. If you wish to donate any pants and snowpants that are too small for your child, we will gladly accept them. I’ll wash them up and we can use them for students who get wet during school time. 😊
Student Registration for 2022-2023
Registration for Primaries and Pre-Primaries starting school in September 2022 will begin on Tuesday, Feb. 1, 2022 and will end Monday, Feb. 28. You can register online but you can also pick up the package at school during the hours of 8:00 to 2:30. Registration is tied directly to staffing so it is crucial that we get as many children registered possible in February. Please spread the word! 
To register your child for Pre-Primary in September 2022, they must be 4 years of age on or before Dec. 31, 2022. 

To register your child for Primary in September 2022, your child must be five (5) years of age on or before December 31, 2022. 
At the time of registration, parents must present the child’s Birth Certificate, proof of residence and Health Card Number and expiry date. Students cannot be registered until this complete documentation is provided. If you do not have your child’s official Birth Certificate, please take the necessary steps to secure one. 
Thank you for being our partners in your child’s education!         Ms. Leger         Principal
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